CENTRAL DISTRICT ASSOCIATION FOR HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND RECREATION

Affiliated With The

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND RECREATION

Carl L. Nordly, President University of Minnesota Minneapolis, Minnesota

Germaine Guiot, President-Elect Iowa State College Ames, Iowa Eloise Lemon, Vice-President Central Missouri State Teachers College Warrensburg, Missouri

Gertrude M. Baker, Past President University of Minnesota Minneapolis, Minnesota Howard G. Porter, Secy.-Treas.
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

M. Gladys Scott, Member-at-Large University of Iowa Iowa City, Iowa

DEAR FELLOW MEMBER:

The Eleventh Annual Convention of the Central District Association for Health, Physical Education and Recreation will be held in Topeka, Kansas, at the Hotel Kansan, on Sunday March 5 and Monday March 6.

Immediately following the Central District Convention the U. S. Office of Education Physical Fitness Institute will be held in Topeka, on March 7, 8, 9.

Some of the speakers to be heard at the Institute will be on the Central District Convention program. If you plan to attend the Institute, it will be profitable for you to come to Topeka Sunday and attend the Central District Convention just before the Institute. There is a vital need now for the people in the profession to share in a serious consideration of the present status and trends in Physical Education, Health and Recreation. There is also a need for definite post war planning in this field.

Whether you have some peofram to propose or you need ideas and practical suggestions to help you with your own program, you will find just what you are looking for at the Convention. In the event you cannot be away from your work during the school week you can get a great deal of help and inspiration by attending the Sunday meetings on March 5.

The Hotel Kansan will accept up to one hundred reservations for the Convention, but it is suggested that whenever possible reservations should be made for two or more in one room. Please make your reservations early and state how long you intend to be in Topeka.

Enclosed is a tentative program. If you wish more detailed information, please write to me or to Miss Germaine Guiot, Iowa State College, Ames, Iowa.

Respectfully yours,

HOWARD G. PORTER, Secretary-Treasurer

2133 Vermont Lawrence, Kansas